
31 Tufts Street Redevelopment
Community Meeting #3 (Virtual)

E3 Development LLC, in partnership with Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone’s
Office of Strategic Planning and Community Development and Ward 1
Councilor Matthew McLaughlin, invites you to a virtual meeting to review
and discuss updated plans for the 31 Tufts Street parcel in East
Somerville. E3 Development was selected by the City to develop the site
as affordable housing and open space. The team will present updated
plans for the project, including details on the proposed open space design.

DETAILS Date: Tuesday, March 30, 2021
Time: 6:00 – 8:00 PM

Meeting Registration:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ
clf-yhrzgiG9VwuolloN9A-d3pKn3GPyNx

For more information on the project, please visit: www.31tufts-somerville.com 
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